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Please retain vote by mail as the standard voting process in Oregon. I want to 

receive my ballot in the mail and return it that way. It is highly convenient, gives me 

the opportunity to study the ballot and ensure that I am voting correctly. I believe it 

encourages citizens to participate in the process. I see no downsides to continuing to 

conduct elections in this manner.  


